
 
To: Tom Jerome, Superintendent 

Shane Kilen, Chairman, Board of Education 
 
Cc: Sharon Schultz, Principal 

Tara Kern, Vice-President, GMREA 
 
Date: June 12, 2019 
 
Administrators, 
 
This past May, Sharon Schultz contacted the building rep for the GMR Education Association 
asking for feedback regarding an open house and teacher presence during the event. This 
inquiry was brought to my attention as President of the GMREA and on May 28 we held a 
meeting to discuss the issue. 
 
After discussion of several options, it was agreed by all members present that an open house 
on Wednesday evening would work best. It was also suggested that we work a 12 hour day on 
Wednesday, with an early 11:30 dismissal for teachers on Thursday to compensate for the 
evening open house. This was also agreed upon by the members present at the GMREA 
meeting on May 28. 
 
The GMREA appreciates the opportunity to give input on this issue and we look forward to the 
open house.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mara Gust 
President, GMR Education Association 
 
 
 


